
 
Welcome back to Spring term! This term we will be continuing our 

learning and deepening our understanding or what we already 

know. Year 6, will be working hard this term, therefore ensure that 

children are well rested and have had breakfast before school.   

PE: P.E is on Wednesday 

and Thursday. Children 

need to be wearing 

correct school P.E kit and 

appropriate footwear.  

School Uniform: 

Children should be 

wearing their winter 

uniform and appropriate 

school shoes. No trainers 

are allowed to be worn 

unless it is for P.E. 

READING/RWI: 

In year 6, reading is 

crucial. Children are 

expected to read for 

20 minutes every 

night. Reading 

records are required 

to be checked and 

signed by parents.        

 

Class Dojo: 

Class dojo is the 

quickest and most up 

to date way of 

communicating with 

each other. Therefore, 

please check Class 

dojo regularly and do 

not hesitate to 

message me through 

class dojo. 

Homework: 

Homework is a vital 

part of year 6. 

Children will be set 

homework regularly, 

which will be posted 

on Class dojo and/or 

Doodle. Please do 

not hesitate to 

contact me for 

passwords.  

Important updates/ 

dates: 

Science Museum trip 

6th February 2023 

SATs: Week 

commencing 8th May 

2023 

 

Year 6 Mass dates: 

Christian unity: 18th 

January 2023 

 

Fr. Gabriel class 

visits:  

26th January 2023 

23rd March 2023  

 


